
 

 

  

 

 

 
   

 

 

It is a very exciting time when students make the transition from Grade 5 

to Grade 6. To assist students and families in this process, we will be 

holding an information evening.    

 
 

 

Grade 6 Parent Information Evening 

Thursday, February 15th, 2024 

 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

in the Middle Years Library 

 

 

 
   

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

 
 
 

Welcome to 

École Salisbury Morse Place School 


